10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 16 April 1982
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My dear Kenneth,

Thank you very much for your letter of 26 March. You will
now have heard that Denis has unfortunately had to postpone his
visit to Zambia. He is writing to you personally about this -
with:the Falkland Islands crisis so much on our minds here he
feels it would be wrong for him to be out of the country at the

present time.

It was so kind of you to invite him. I very much hope that

it will not be long before both of us see you again.

Yours sincerely,

M

His Excellency Dr. Kenneth D. Kaunda




